Bus route information is shared with families using Ride 360. Follow the links on the
SAS Transportation page to set this up, if you have not already done so. You will need
your student’s SAS ID number.

Our goal is to begin sharing bus info on August 15, 2022.
We are NOT using bus registration this year.

We are not providing buses for the following: daycare, school-of-choice, friends, after
school activities.

Except for split family situations (with prior approval), students will have one stop, at their
registered home address. No additional stop requests will be granted.

Walk areas remain in place for the 22/23 school year.

With driver shortages, we are again trying to optimize the efficiency of our buses. We
will make “group” stops whenever possible. This means, if you live in town orin a
subdivision, your stop will likely be a fair distance from your home. It is the parent’s
responsibility to get their child(ren) to/from the bus stop safely.



